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Spotlight on the Month

Lake Night!

We are excited to be back on our regular season

schedule—and even more excited to celebrate the

start of Season 20 at NLDA! Dancers are returning to

their classes, where we’ll focus on building a strong

foundation. This month, our instructors will be

teaching and reinforcing basic skills, proper

terminology, and strong technique to help every

dancer grow and succeed throughout the year.

Announcements
Classes begin September 8 for all programs!

We still have space available in many of our classes
and would love to welcome new dancers to our
recreational program.

Our recreational program is a great way to
experience dance—no competitions, just the joy of
performing in two annual recitals.

If you have any questions or would like help with
registration, please don’t hesitate to reach out!

NORTHERN LIGHTS DANCE ACADEMY

IMPORTANT DATES

September 4 - Frazee Open
House 5:00-6:30 pm

September 8 - Classes
Start!

September 6 - Park Rapids
Open House 10:00-11:30 am


